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UPDATE: INDUSTRIAL ACTION MITIGATION MEASURES BY AIRPORT JOINT PLANNING COMMITTEE	


13 March 2023

Following the announcement by certain political parties, trade unions, and other civic organisations of a proposed national shutdown on 20 March 2023 the Airport Joint Planning Committee (JPC), consisting of Government and law enforcement agencies, convened a meeting to mitigate the possible impact on airport operations. 

All entities are in the process of preparing respective contingency plans to ensure adequate resourcing across our airports; we will remain on high alert and normal operations will continue. 

We urge our stakeholders based across our airports to prepare contingency measures and engage their local airport manager for more details. 

At the core of this matter, remains the safety of passengers, travellers to the airport, meeters and greeters, the airport community, employees, and all other airport users. 
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